
  
 

 

 
From Andrea Parkin, Director of Nursing and AHPs 
 

Coil and Implant Fitting Training SY Primary Care Workforce & Training Hub 

  
Please see poster attached for training from 
Spectrum Sexual Health Service. 
 
Practice Manager signoff is required for all training. 

Please see link below for face to face and online 
courses available through South Yorkshire Primary 
Care Workforce and Training Hub. 
 

CPD Programme 
  

General Practice Nurse Education Network Digital Nursing 

  
  Please see link below for the GPNEN website. 

 
Link to website 

Please see the link below for Chief Nursing 
Information Officer May’s Bulletin. 

 
Link to bulletin 

 
      

Closure of Jo’s Cervical Cancer Trust Carers Week Newsletter 

  
Please see below the press release regarding 
the closures of Jo’s Cervical Cancer Trust. 
 

Press Release 

Please see below link to the Carers Week Newsletter 
for May 2024. 

 
Link to Newsletter 

 
 

                              

Florence Nightingale Foundation News May 2024 

  

 
The Florence Nightingale Commemoration Service 
2024 
On 15 May, we will be welcoming over 2,000 FNF 
Members, Alumni, and Supporters to Westminster 
Abbey for the Florence Nightingale Commemoration 
Service. Find out here who this year’s lamp carrier and 
escorts will be and why this day is so important for 
nurses and midwives. 

 

Lamp Procession Book 

This year we will have a new Florence Nightingale Commemoration Service “Lamp Procession” 
book. We've identified the names of nearly all the Lamp Carriers and Escorts since 1969 but are 
missing the names of those between 1965-1968. If you were involved in a service in these years 
or know someone who was, we would love to hear from you. 

 

 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyhtraininghubs.co.uk%2Fsouth-yorkshire%2Fsouth-yorkshire-schemes%2Fcpd-for-nurses-ahps%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cemma.smith407%40nhs.net%7Cca89b6c643d14758acdb08dc6f580787%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638507671113278171%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3wYEehOCXdJd6mCbsjJSx%2Fj%2FaPE6Wwls1MP929uTa6c%3D&reserved=0
https://gpnen.org.uk/2024/05/10/angie-hack-podcast-role-of-general-practice-nurses-in-the-uk/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTEAAR0qnYwG0uLrZVa3W-HerzqXh3pk_kGEnqa4kOd0yFd-glUTWazG4h-JkiE_aem_AXZmV07OkJNBrf-TjT8oAtiVJgfoWEsER1o79lCPPFHa5ClkWlXzfmvy8uTxyFzi3x5BnnQoslguys2leQbSDlOf
https://transformationbulletinnhsx.cmail20.com/t/d-e-etihddl-idchhcld-jy/
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.jostrust.org.uk%2Fabout-us%2Fnews-and-blog%2Fpress-releases%2Fclosureannouncement&data=05%7C02%7Cemma.smith407%40nhs.net%7Cfedf685823e24484774d08dc7b78814d%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638521004687793688%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VEw9zkyH0GNNvuUyqxuUe4egAMIjNnNMsqRFSjv0sBI%3D&reserved=0
https://carersuk-news.org/cr/AQiaogMQhKv0BhiJy4kKISguGsJhboYz86Cmy3F6QOTj8_kyXGwZdb-EmJdUVxU
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fflorence-nightingale-foundation.org.uk%2Fthe-florence-nightingale-commemoration-service-2024%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cemma.smith407%40nhs.net%7Caf84517a07f843aec59108dc6eaa73ec%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638506925566626296%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=jnntI1E6FTe0ZCTEkKSE92Vi2fJ2b%2By8q%2FoXKkUSLLs%3D&reserved=0


  

 
FNF Students Day 
Every year we hold FNF Students Day, bringing together nursing and midwifery students for an 
event packed full of networking and learning. It's a unique opportunity for students from across the 
UK (mainly from the HEI members of our FNF Academy) to meet with peers and established 
leaders, learn from our leadership programmes, participate in debates, and celebrate our 
professions. Find out more about what's happening at this year's event and meet our Student 
Co-Chairs! 
 

Take our survey 
Were you educated and trained outside the UK? Are you interested in Advanced Practice? If you 
have experience of advanced practice (gained here or outside of the UK) or are interested in now 
becoming an advanced practitioner, please take this survey. All respondents have the chance to 
win a free place for themselves or a colleague on our next online programme for internationally 
educated nurses and midwives, commencing in October 2024. 

 
Support FNF during our 90th Anniversary 
We've joined with Ultra Challenge to offer you a huge selection of challenges, which you can walk, 
jog or run; from 10K to double marathons! To find out more, visit Ultra Challenge, scroll to select 
your challenge, and complete your details. There is a wide selection available in the UK and 
beyond. 
If you have any questions, please get in touch with clementine@florence-nightingale-
foundation.org.uk. 
 

Bake and Raise Funds 
From now to Monday 1 July, we're asking you to make a bake to share with colleagues, friends, 
or family. Raise funds with each slice, bun, or cupcake sold then send in any money raised via the 
Make a Donation page on our website. 
 

To enter the competition, take a photo of your baked creation and share it with us on social 
media, remember to tag us in and use the hashtag #FNF90at90. The closing date for entries is 
Monday 1 July. 
 

We will announce our three favourites on Friday 5 July, each of these will be the lucky winner of 
an exclusive FNF water bottle and tote bag plus social media fame!! We hope you will get 
involved and we can't wait to see your baking masterpieces! 

 

 

Carers Week 10-16 June 2024 

 
Add your name 
Putting carers on the map is this year’s theme, to ensure the voices of unpaid carers are heard by 
politicians, employers, service providers, and throughout our communities. That’s why we’ve 
created our ‘Add your name’ function on the Carers Week website to show the size and strength 
of our community, and just how important these issues are to so many of us. Half of us will become 
a carer by the time we reach our 50s. Its time for us all to be putting caring on the map. 
  
Connect and share with our interactive activities section 
Our interactive Carers Week activities section is now live! Upload your event details and connect 
with a wider audience. This platform serves as a hub for carers to discover events near them or 
accessible online, making it easier than ever to participate and feel supported. 
  
Your guide for Carers Week planning 
Dive into our resources designed to make your Carers Week planning a breeze. From initial 
brainstorming to the final touches, find everything you need on our website: Planning Your Carers 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fflorence-nightingale-foundation.org.uk%2Facademy%2Fnetworks%2Fcurrent-fnf-members%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cemma.smith407%40nhs.net%7Caf84517a07f843aec59108dc6eaa73ec%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638506925566632463%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=TRQOqjhlHfqw82wCFE4M5%2BR7Al%2FGpbV4d9%2BHATHPwjY%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fflorence-nightingale-foundation.org.uk%2Ffnf-students-day-2024%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cemma.smith407%40nhs.net%7Caf84517a07f843aec59108dc6eaa73ec%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638506925566639023%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LCO2hPlM00f7WJ8zeA5GM4kBMAfTUrBRAapnGw5T9IE%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Facademy.florence-nightingale-foundation.org.uk%2Fadvanced-practice-and-ienms%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cemma.smith407%40nhs.net%7Caf84517a07f843aec59108dc6eaa73ec%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638506925566645572%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nftynOpsT16OCkbHZvDP2wzklIVgMvHXW0uK%2FBAxrf4%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ultrachallenge.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cemma.smith407%40nhs.net%7Caf84517a07f843aec59108dc6eaa73ec%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638506925566652179%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=fTvPihOnUkA%2B7mgcZmrvW3LL5LXJDrRqHCDYVjk3sdk%3D&reserved=0
mailto:clementine@florence-nightingale-foundation.org.uk
mailto:clementine@florence-nightingale-foundation.org.uk
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fflorence-nightingale-foundation.org.uk%2Fsupport-us%2Fmake-a-donation%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cemma.smith407%40nhs.net%7Caf84517a07f843aec59108dc6eaa73ec%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638506925566658292%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=KNB%2Bx5qfxq5yDWLdkpR%2Fsxbh0fc96UcP2dGIRredBoo%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcarersuk-news.org%2Fc%2FAQiaogMQhYfzBhiJy4kKIILuyZ0BKC0IIVgXqkSi3JbFB0wgPS9fa2zCJStL-N0zIIwWOjY&data=05%7C02%7Cemma.smith407%40nhs.net%7Ca3f6782c27484931c70208dc6f667c01%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638507733160894147%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=j7kekdg6Z5xY9rGzcfZmg6Za%2Bc4K1Ath3z04rqfxlHc%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcarersuk-news.org%2Fc%2FAQiaogMQhYfzBhiJy4kKIILyyZ0BvLNPP35HRUT2hn0WmDSzEl0eaoez8RhDJ7nlIYtSjbQ&data=05%7C02%7Cemma.smith407%40nhs.net%7Ca3f6782c27484931c70208dc6f667c01%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638507733160900305%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=fsIuIWyYtTk3tz0H%2BOHLNqGluWCB4t8Y%2FbnIFF93dHw%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcarersuk-news.org%2Fc%2FAQiaogMQhYfzBhiJy4kKIIPyyZ0BfxSNVPLoAIlODvGxknanwylGutRyUdNomXJ8arE6zts&data=05%7C02%7Cemma.smith407%40nhs.net%7Ca3f6782c27484931c70208dc6f667c01%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638507733160906100%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=MSjTNJWb%2BJmE4dEAmke3br10qoIDruOrmIzno0aj0w8%3D&reserved=0


  

Week. Whether it's your first time organising an event or you're a seasoned pro, our tips and 
guidance are sure to spark some brilliant ideas. 
  
Don't forget to share your plans for Carers Week on socials with #CarersWeek. 
  
Exclusive resources 
We're thrilled to offer a selection of downloadable items to help bring your Carers Week events to 
life. Add a professional touch with our official logos, catch the eye of your community with our 
posters, and stay on track with our planning checklist. These resources are designed to ease your 
planning process and help amplify your event's impact. 
  
A heartfelt thanks for your support 
We can't express enough gratitude for your commitment to putting carers on the map. Your efforts 
to organise and promote events during Carers Week play a crucial role in honouring and 
supporting carers in our community. Together, we can help to provide the recognition and 
appreciation they deserve. 
  
Thank you for working to make life better for carers. We can't wait to see the amazing events you'll 
bring to life and the positive impact they'll have on carers and our communities. Keep an eye on 
your inbox and our website for more updates as we get closer to the big week! 
  
Best wishes, 
The Carers Week team 
  

 

Goodbye Message… 

 

Hello everyone  
 
I’m sure you know that my last day at BHF is fast approaching - May 24th. 
 
I'll miss you all and the memories, particularly of how we all pulled together through the pandemic 
in an unprecedented time.   I know you'll achieve great things in your future endeavours. 
 
Thanks for your support and guidance over the years.  
 
Wishing you all the best. 
 
Andrea 
 

 
 

Issue 5 - May 2024 
 

  

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcarersuk-news.org%2Fc%2FAQiaogMQhYfzBhiJy4kKIIPyyZ0BfxSNVPLoAIlODvGxknanwylGutRyUdNomXJ8arE6zts&data=05%7C02%7Cemma.smith407%40nhs.net%7Ca3f6782c27484931c70208dc6f667c01%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638507733160906100%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=MSjTNJWb%2BJmE4dEAmke3br10qoIDruOrmIzno0aj0w8%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcarersuk-news.org%2Fc%2FAQiaogMQhYfzBhiJy4kKIJLR2p0BRPYTzWfO7SQQ7jEO_o2vEW1dKrNsq2B7NOcXBRH52Ws&data=05%7C02%7Cemma.smith407%40nhs.net%7Ca3f6782c27484931c70208dc6f667c01%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638507733160911612%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=N%2F%2FhHeW9DMaBeVmZo%2BS5ZFW7HZoBNaFmf4K3r8j8HOI%3D&reserved=0


  
 
 
 

 


